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2 February 2004 

Dr Sarah Bachelard 
The Secretary 
Senate Economics legislation Committee 
Room SG.64 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

Dear Dr Bachelard 

SUPERANNUATION SAFETY AMENDMENT BILL 2003 SUBMISSION 
 

Please find attached APRA’s submission on the Superannuation Safety Amendment Bill 2003. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Thea Rosenbaum  

Company Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Company Secretary 
Telephone: 02 9210 3103 
Facsimile: 02  9210 3430  

E-Mail: thea.rosenbaum@apra.gov.au 
 
 
 

 




